
 
NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 
 

      24 September 2021 
 

Sir/Madam: 
 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Office of Consular 
Affairs (OCA) - Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign 
Affairs as contained in Resolution No. (OCA) 86-21, the Department is awarding the 
contract for the procurement of various office supplies for the official use of Consular 
Office (CO) – Iloilo to your firm, Newtown Merchandising Inc. with a total cost of 
Ninety Nine Thousand Four Hundred Twenty Nine Pesos (Php 99,429.00) only, including 
taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the signing of the Contract. 

    
                                                              Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 

ERNESTO C. ABELLA 
Undersecretary for Strategic 

Communications and Research 
And Head of the Procuring Entity 

 
 
 
 
 
Newtown Merchandising Inc. 
 24 Quezon Street, Brgy. Sampaguita  
  Iloilo City 


